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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dale Schrock <schrock@mchsi.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:19 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Good Evening:

I wanted to express directly my opposition to the changes proposed to reduce the leverage available to forex traders. I believe that
making such a change only damages the ability of smaller investors to fully participate in forex trading. I hope you will consider the
impact of the proposed margin rules change and choose to keep intact the current 100:1 margin requirement so that smaller investors
like myself can continue to enjoy trading forex.

Respectfully:

Dale J. Schrock, President
Dairy Queen of Pontiac, Inc.\
Pontiac, IL
815-674-3628


